From: Kieron Davenport [N
Sent: 07 December 2022 17:59

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Red willow brewery byrons Lane

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from [ N ISR | c2rn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hello

I'm aware of a planning application by red willow brewery for an alchohol licence and live music venue just off
byrons lane

I'm a resident at [ IIlMlB =nd I'm concerned this will cause disruption to the area as the application states the
operating times until midnight and 1am

The noise levels will increase and the parking outside will become more difficult.
| feel there should have been some consultation with residents regarding this application

Please take on residents concerns and communicate with us about what is going to be happening with regards to
this

Thank you

Kieron



